
 
From the Board of Directors 
 
Pacific Northwest Chapter of the American Society for Pain Management Nursing 
 
 
Welcome to 2025! 
 
Your Board of Directors has been busy planning relevant and timely educational offerings for 
you. More on that in a moment, but first we would like to thank you for renewing your 
membership. With the dues of only $25 a year, you will be supporting our ability to continue to 
provide credentialed educational programs. As a member you will have free access to all of 
our education events and their associated continuing education (CE) credits. 
 
If you are due to renew or are interested in supporting this work, joining is easy. Visit our 
Nursing Network website to join our chapter as well as ASPMN. Our chapter includes some of 
the brightest and experienced pain management nurses in the country who are ready to support 
you in your practice. 
 
This year we are offering a scholarship of $500 towards registration at the 2025 ASPMN 
National Conference, October 15-18 in Aurora, Colorado. All active members as of May 1, 
2025 will be eligible for the drawing. Could this be your year to attend? More details on how 
to participate in the drawing will be announced in the coming months. 
 
The Pacific Northwest Chapter of ASPMN | Nursing Network 

 
 
Program events / Save the dates 
FREE for Chapter Members. CE credits to be offered.  
Registration information will be sent closer to the date 

 
March 27, 2025 

Ketamine In the Outpatient Population: Hospice Case Study Review 
Brandi O’Brien RN-BC, CPNP-AC, AGPNP-BC, MSN, PHN, CHPN 

 
April 17, 2025 

Trauma Pain Management 
Lisa Stricker, DNP, FNP-BC, RN-C 

https://pnwcaspmn.nursingnetwork.com/page/83461-membership-information
https://pnwcaspmn.nursingnetwork.com/page/83461-membership-information
https://pnwcaspmn.nursingnetwork.com/

